Sent: 25 October 2017 15:
To: Lester, Robert

Subject: 13 Gloucester Crescent NW1 7DS 2017/5613/P: ADVICE from Primrose Hill
Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Dear Robert, Here is our advice. Best wishes, Richard

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

18 October 2017

13 Gloucester Crescent NW1 7DS 2017/5613/P

We have no record of this major work to a Listed Building. If the application were made now, we would
strongly object. Recent planning appeals in the area suggest that such changes are not found appropriate in
the conservation area (11 Regent’s Park Road, 2016/2247/P).

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair



